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Dear Parents / Carers, 
Many thanks for your commitment to remote 
learning and supporting your children at home during 
this latest lockdown. If your children have been 
attending school, many thanks for ensuring they were 
happy to attend and make the most of this 
opportunity. 
Either way, it is lovely to see the children’s smiling 
faces as they are all back together with their whole 
class groups. They were all given a glimpse of every 
class this morning via our online assembly, so that 
they could wave to each other. 
Our attendance today is 100% - a fabulous start to the 
whole school re-opening! Well done for motivating 
your children to be back and on time. 
Please be assured that we still have all safety 
measures in place for the children and staff – with 
ventilation and handwashing being a high priority. 
Our windows will be open, regardless of the outside 
temperature. So please ensure your children have 
layers on to keep wrapped up. 
I noticed already today that some children are 
choosing to keep their coats on indoors – hopefully it 
will start to warm up during spring! 
Stay safe and well, 

A Scott 
 

 

 

Reminder Dates (again) for the Year 2021 
Thurs 1 Apr Break up for Easter 
Tues 20 Apr Children return to school 
Fri 28 May Break up for half-term 
Mon 7 June Children return to school 
Fri 23 July Break up for summer 
 

Wed 1 September 2021 
Start of the new Academic Year 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Government Reminder 

England is still in a national lockdown. You must stay 
at home, leaving only where permitted by law, and 
follow the rules in the national lockdown: stay at 
home guidance.  

 

 

 
 

School Clubs 
We hope to start up school clubs again after the 
Easter break, including the football team. A short 
survey will be online soon, to help us to find out 
which clubs the children would most like to 
attend.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

More Dates for 2021 
Fri 19 March Red Nose Day 
  Details coming soon! 

 
 
Week beginning Monday 22nd March: 
Parent Appointments - via telephone or Teams. 
Watch out for a letter via email with an online 
booking link! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home?utm_source=8%20March%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home?utm_source=8%20March%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19

